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Date: January 16, 2024

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council

From: Daryl Supernaw, Councilmember, Fourth District

Subject: Request for an oral report on the improvements scheduled for the Council 
Chamber 

RECOMMENDATION

Recommendation to request the City Manager provide an oral report on the improvements 
scheduled for the Council Chamber from January 17, 2024 to February 13, 2024.

DISCUSSION

Beginning January 17, 2024 improvements will be underway for the Council Chamber. The 
Council Chambers will be closed. All City Council regular, closed session, and committee 
meetings will be relocated to the Long Beach City College Liberal Arts Campus. All other 
commission meetings and/or groups that may use the Council Chamber are to seek 
arrangements to use off-site facilities during the closure. 

A report will allow for details on the improvemens to be shared with the public prior to the 
closure.

FISCAL IMPACT

No fiscal impact was able to be provided given the urgency of this item.

SUGGESTED ACTION

Approve recommendation.

Respectfully submitted,

Daryl Supernaw, Councilmember, Fourth District


